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Dear Honourable Members,
 
I am writing with great concern upon hearing that Hon. C Pyne has put forward another
 Abortion Bill No. 2.
I ask that you reject totally this new Bill.    
It is abhorrent to me that anyone would consider murdering a child in the womb. 
Research has shown that not only does the baby suffer during an abortion but the mother
 suffers long term affects.
I ask that you reject this Bill.
 
Sincerely yours,
Colin W Kirton
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